
Comments on Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR for Renewable Energy 

 

Dear PUCO Docketing Division,  
 
I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be 
docketed in Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our 
communities, we want cleaner air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower 
energy costs that come with renewable development. 
 
Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by 
supporting these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region. 
 
I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve 
them. 
 
Renewable energy is urgently needed  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Raylene Maloy 
2961 Henley Comstock road 
Otway, OH 45657 
rmaloypchd@yahoo.com 
(740) 961-3565  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:rmaloypchd@yahoo.com


 

 

Dear PUCO Docketing Division,  
 
I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be 
docketed in Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our 
communities, we want cleaner air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower 
energy costs that come with renewable development. 
 
Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by 
supporting these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region. 
 
I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve 
them.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dorothy Bayless   
555 west main st  
Hillsboro, OH 45133  
dottie.bayless@gmail.com  
(937) 763-5665  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear PUCO Docketing Division,  
 
We have depleted the earth of so many natural resources to the point of leading us to self destruction.  
It's time we start to heal the earth. The most impact is using green energy like wind or solar power. I live 
in one of the highest peaks in Ohio . Our elevation is 1110 ft above sea level and we always have a 
breeze here. We would love to try a wind turbine of some sort but cannot afford the initial cost.  We 
would be willing to test products here. Please contact us if you have something like that available. 
 
I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be 
docketed in Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our 
communities, we want cleaner air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower 
energy costs that come with renewable development. 
 
Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by 
supporting these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region. 
 
I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve 
them.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Teresa Berner   
8300 US Highway 22 and  3  
Sabina, OH 45169  
teresa_berner@yahoo.com  
(937) 584-2874  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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